
St Jude the Apostle –Feast of the Epiphany 6th January 2013 

 

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 8.45am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased  
 

Vincent Murphy 
Hannah O’Connor  

Maura Tarpey 
Bill Sheehy 

 
Anniversaries 

Patrick Shanley 
Neil Colgan  

Patsy & Gloria 
Maguire 

Aindreas McEntee 

Andrew &Mary King  
Mary Fleming  

John Mc Cormack  
Maurice & Ellen 

Corcoran  
Carmel Dalton  

Ann Brien  

James Dempsey  
Mary Jane Keogh  

Christy Brady  
 

Months Mind  
Mollie O’Brien  

 
 

 

 Many thanks to those 

who have returned 
their Christmas Dues  

Christmas Dues 
envelopes may be 

handed into the parish 

office or sacristy or 
placed in safe at back 

of church. Dues 
envelopes available in 

Church Porch 

 

 
 

 

Dates for Diary  

Please note that our next Monday 

evening adoration will resume on  

Monday 7th January 2013 from  

7pm to 9pm 

& the Divine Mercy Holy Hour will 

recommence on Tuesday 8th Jan 

from 3pm to  4pm  

-------------------------------------------- 

Used stamps may be left into the 

parish office these are sent to The 

Holy Rosary Sisters who thank you 

for all the stamps who have 

donated in the past year  

 

 

 

The Parish Senior Choir  have 

produced a cd of music & songs 

from their recent Advent Concert 

here priced at €5 all proceeds to 

the St Vincent De Paul Society Cd 

available to purchase in Parish 

Office  

 
 
 TAX CLAIM 
FORMS REMINDER  

Reminder to 

send back your 

Tax Claim Forms 

– anyone who has 

contributed €250 or more in 

the Tax year ended 31st 

December 2012 and is 

paying TAX under the PAYE 

system can at no further 

cost to themselves allow the 

parish as a Registered 

Charity claim back the tax 

paid on their contributions. 

Copies of forms are 

available in the Church 

Porch or can be downloaded 

from the Parish Website 

www.stjudesparish.net or 

from www.revenue.ie 

 

 

 

 

 Our next Family Mass 

will be celebrated here 

on Sunday 20th Jan at 

12noon We invite all 

our First Holy 

Communion and 

Confirmation 

candidates to join us for 

our Family Mass  

 

 

 

 

 

Baptisms are held on 

the first and third 
Sunday of each month 

after the 12noon Mass 

if you wish to book a 
baptism you will need 

to call into the sacristy 
to see Fr O’Brien  

he is available after the 
10am Mass Monday, 

Wednesday or Friday or 
after the 10.30am Mass 

on Sunday a minimum 
of one months notice is 

required 

http://www.revenue.ie/

